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PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

OPEIU 376 AFL-CIO, amm/KMM 

To the leadership of Western Connecticut Healthcare Network (WCHN): 
 

We believe that the techs and therapists at Danbury and New Milford Hospitals are more than just caregivers; they are 
advocates for quality care for the entire community. They are seeking a fair contract that would empower them with a voice 
in boosting satisfaction, improving outcomes and increasing safety for their patients. But in nine months of negotiations, 
management has failed to come to an agreement on final terms with the techs and therapists. At the same time, millions in 
bonuses and incentives are being be handed over to the network’s top executives. Our community urges WCHN leadership 
to put patients before profits and direct management to reach a fair agreement with the hospitals’ techs and therapists 
who are there for us. 
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